DEARBORN PUBLIC SCHOOLS



STUDENTS FIRST -INSPIRE, EDUCATE, CELEBRATE

Salina Intermediate School

Wildcat Tracks



OCTOBER ISSUE 2018

SAVE THE DATE

Oct. 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd, and 30th[:] Parent Talk 8:30-10am

Oct. 5th: Football home game & PTSA meeting 3:15

Oct. 8th: 4th grade workshop with LAHC

Oct. 10th: Volleyball home game, walk to school day, the garden project. Superintendent Dr. Glen Maleyko will visit Salina Intermediate.

Oct. 12th, 19th fitness for moms 8-10am

Oct. 17th: late start

Oct. 18th: Coffee with the Counselor at 8:30

Oct. 19th: Football home game

Oct. 22nd:5th grade workshop with LAHC

Oct. 26th: Salina 100 Year Anniversary 5-10pm

Oct. 31st: Parent Principal Forum Meeting
PTSA Movie Night
3:15-5:30

Welcome Back

A letter from the Principal

Dear Parent/Guardian,

- * Thank you to all the parents who attended our last Parent Principal Forum meeting on Sept. 26. We had a great turnout. We discussed the following topics:
- 1. M-Step Reports
- 2. Middle School Schedule and Updates
- 3. "1 or More E's Reports"
- 4. "2 or More E's Plan"
- 5. PBIS, Bullying, Rules
- 6. Other(s)
- 7. Q and A
- * Parent communication is

key! We stressed the importance of parents contacting teachers if they have a question or concern. Checking teacher iblog sites and going on to Parent Connect is important as well. As of now, all teachers have called home if a child was failing his/her class.

- * Your child's M-Step report was mailed home. Directions were also sent in Arabic and English on "how to read your child's score report."
- * We also discussed the importance of reminding students to use the crosswalks at dismissal.
- * Last, we talked about Summer

School. Any student that has 2 or more E's at the end of the school year will have to go to a Mandatory Summer School program.

If you have any questions about any of these topics, please stop by the school and talk to one of our staff.

Sincerely, Mr. Lawera

Please call the office to report an absence.

(313) 827-6600



Thank you for Giving Back

This year we are fortunate to be on the receiving end of very generous donors. Thank you to Alexander Shoshko for his continuous support and donation of \$1000 to the music and art department. Alexander is a former student and alumni of Salina school.

Salina also appreciates the school supplies donated to all our students from Amity foundation as well as the employees from AK steel.







PAGE 2

"Setting Goals is the first step in turning the invisible into visible"

October 10 is walk to school day!

-Tony Robbins

Support your

PTSA by joining

or donating 10\$



Women's fitness Workshop

LAHC foundation is sponsoring another year of healthy fitness for women. Please join this 8 week women only fitness workshop. Participants will learn about new ways to incorporate healthy nutritious meals into their everyday cooking, and participate in group exercise

The programs dates is as followed.

October 12, 19

November 9, 16, 30

December 7, 14

If your interested please contact Zenib Ali

(313) 827-6600



LAHC: HEALTHY LIVING

WOMEN'S FITNESS WORKSHOP FALL 2018







Creative Writing Ideas.

There is great reciprocity between reading and writing. That means that they are closely related: strength in reading can lead to strength in writing. It is the reason write a thank you note for a gift. it is important to write every day. Many parents ask, "How can I get my child to write every day at home?"

Here are some quick and easy ideas:

Have children make the grocery lists at home, have them write a book review, write a letter to a loved one far from here or How about write an article for a newspaper on their latest sport's team's win.... Get creative! The choices are endless.

As your student grows in writing, their abilities in reading will strengthen too. Read them together and talk about the pictures.

Wildcat Nation: Volleyball , Football, Cipriano Run

Congratulations to the girls volleyball team and football for winning in their most recent games against Stout and Bryant.



The annual Robert Cipriano Run will take place on Monday October 15, 4 PM at Ford Field park located on Cherry Hill St. Register with your PE teacher to take part of this marathon in honor of a former Dearborn Public schools Employee.

